

Contact:

Mr M Nundy

Direct Dial:

(01724) 296014

Our Ref:

PCP/Budget

E-Mail:

policeandcrimepanel@northlincs.gov.uk

Date:

8 February 2017

Secretary to the
Humberside Police and
Crime Panel
Civic Centre, Ashby Road
Scunthorpe
North Lincolnshire
DN16 1AB

Dear Mr Hunter,

RESPONSE TO THE HUMBERSIDE POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER'S PRECEPT PROPOSALS FOR 2017-18

On behalf of the Humberside Police and Crime Panel, I would like to thank you and your colleagues for your attendance at the Panel Meeting on 6 February 2017, whereby you presented and discussed your precept proposals for 2017-18.

The Panel was very pleased with the positive nature of the discussion and appreciated your listening and responding to their requests.

Please find attached the Panel's statutory report. The Panel hope that you find the comments helpful.

Yours sincerely

Mike Wedgewood

Interim Secretary to the Humberside Police and Crime Panel

To: The Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside

cc Councillors Barrett, Chase, Cracknell, Evison, Gardiner, Hannigan, Thompson,

Tock, Stathers, Walker and Whittaker







